

Dromintee Primary School

22nd June 2021

An Léann · An Grá · An Sult

Dear Parents,

I have advised the Department of Education that we are interested in taking part in the Summer Scheme 2021.

The main purpose of the Summer Scheme is to help pupils make a successful return to learning in September 2021. There will be a focus on emotional health and wellbeing, as well as activities which are interactive and fun, with plenty of scope for outside play, and for learning activities as and where appropriate.

It is not about catch-up and pupils/families are not obliged to take part.

It is envisaged that the 2-week summer scheme will take place from 9am - 2pm: Monday 9^{th} August for a week for P3, P5 & P7.

Monday 16th August for a week for P2, P4 & P6

We fully appreciate that because of the changing C-19 landscape, families may not be aware of their mid-summer plans, so there is no need to register interest at this stage. The scheme is open to everyone in the class.

Please send a lunch to school each day with your child. School uniform is NOT required.

Siblings of a particular year group attending for a specific week MAY NOT attend, unless their class is attending also. We will be adhering to the class bubbles protocol which has served us well this year.

On behalf of the staff, may I wish you and your families a very happy summer holiday.

Le dea-ghuí

6 Ballynamadda Road, Killeavy, Newry, Co. Down, BT35 8TD
T 028 3008 8383 E info@dromintee.killeavy.ni.sch.uk www.drominteeps.com

Mrs McKeown

Mrs Wendy McKeown, Principal. M.Ed, PQH.